
 
SPANISH CHILDREN 
 
Five Adopted After Oxford Meeting for Faringdon Home 
 
At a meeting yesterday afternoon at the Warden’s Lodgings, New College, Oxford, by invitation of 
Mrs Fisher, Miss Vulliamy, who has just returned from Spain, spoke of the sufferings and privations 
of the Spanish people. The meeting was in aid of the Faringdon home for Spanish children, which is 
supported by Oxford help. 
 
Miss Vulliamy pointed out that the majority of the children there have parents who are enduring all 
the horror of which she spoke. She therefore urged that help for the home should be forthcoming in 
order not to add to the starvation in Spain in the conditions already prevailing. 
 
Amongst those present were Viscountess Chetwynd, Counc. Mrs Stevenson, Mrs Holroyd, Miss 
Derbyshire, Principal of Somerville, Lady Margaret Murray and Mrs Hooper. 
 
The result of the meeting was that five boys were adopted. 
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